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Visit FirstCare.com/WeHonorChuck today for more information and ongoing updates.

Chuck Walker was a part of the FirstCare Health Plans family 
for more than three decades. His professional legacy is one of 
success across our organization, within the Lubbock community, 
and across West Texas. 

His personal legacy is also remarkable. He was a man whose faith, 
kindness, and integrity reached near and far.

To continue honoring Chuck, we wanted to find a permanent 
way to help his legacy live on—something his family, friends and 
colleagues could enjoy…a place where the Lubbock community 
could visit and remember him. After speaking about this idea 
with the Covenant Health Foundation, we found a fitting place to 
honor and remember Chuck’s legacy. 

We are excited to share that a memorial for Chuck will be placed 
in the Prayer Garden at the new Covenant Health patient tower. 
The memorial will serve as a lasting reminder of the life he lived 
and the community he loved. 

Construction is slated to begin soon, and once it is complete, the  
community will be invited to a special dedication ceremony where 
we will unveil the memorial and honor Chuck’s legacy. 

We have identified the financial target for this memorial 
to become a reality for Chuck’s family, friends and 
colleagues—$100,000.00—and we are inviting everyone in the 
community to contribute. All contributions are tax deductible and 
will be handled through the Covenant Health Foundation.

Let’s all pull together and honor Chuck and his legacy in the community.

Contributions can be made by mail or over the phone. 
•	 For contributions by phone:  

(806) 725-6114
•	 Please make checks payable to:

Covenant Foundation 
(Include “Chuck Walker Memorial” in Memo Line)

Mailing address: 
Covenant Foundation
Attn: Chuck Walker Memorial
3623 22nd Place
Lubbock, TX  79410

http://www.FirstCare.com/WeHonorChuck

